August 22, 2011

Ethan Gillespie

7 Columbus RD

Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107 
Dear Ethan,

Thank you for your letter to the Town Council regarding the skating rink on Columbus Road.  I am happy that you, your family and neighbors enjoyed many hours on the ice.

You wrote in your letter asking if the Town Council will consider allowing you to use the land again in the coming winter season.  The Town Council will consider your request at their meeting on September 12, 2011.

I know the Town Council appreciated your responsible use of the rink last year and I believe that their approval for this winter will come quickly.

Sincerely yours,

Michael K. McGovern

